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19th June 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents of Barn Owls 
 
I am writing to update you on the situation in Barn Owls.  As you know Mrs Lucking is currently absent from 
school, unfortunately this is likely to extend to the end of term.  Mrs Lucking's father is sadly terminally ill 
and in the final stages of his life.  It is essential that she has this period of time with him and her family.  Mrs 
Brown, Mrs Shanks and Mrs MacDonald will continue to cover the class with support from Mrs Potter and 
myself. 
 
I hope you will join me in passing on our best wishes, thoughts and prayers with Mrs Lucking at this difficult 
time.  I also hope you can continue to support the wonderful ladies covering Barn Owls during this absence 
and appreciate the continuity we are maintaining for your children with the adults we are placing in the 
class from within our school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr C J Allen 
Executive Head 
 
 


